
 

 
 
 

 
AFR/LFA 
 
22nd January, 2020  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Extra support for our families  
 
We appreciate that the current situation is challenging for both children and adults. Please know 
that we are here to help and you are not on your own. To make it easier to request advice or support, 
we have set up a new email address centralsupports@rrca.org.uk. This will be checked daily during 
school hours.  
 
This year, Central Academy has been fortunate to become involved in a new project with Cumbria 
County Council, ‘Social workers in school’ (SWIS).’ We are therefore delighted to welcome, Erin 
Moyo to Central Academy.  Erin is a very experienced social worker and will work alongside Central 
staff supporting our children and their families. Erin is able to offer drop-in sessions, 1-1 sessions 
with families, parenting support and behaviour support. Due to the current situation, she will be 
able to offer these sessions virtually.  If you would like to contact Erin, or you would like more 
information, please contact us via centralsupports@rrca.org.uk.  
 
We are also hosting our first ‘Virtual Coffee Morning’ on Friday 29th January at 11 am. This will give 
parents an opportunity to come along and meet us and explore what support is available. The 
Safeguarding Team and Erin will ‘meet’ parents virtually. If you would like more information or 
would like to join us, please contact us via centralsupports@rrca.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Frankish 
Vice Principal 
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